
Congratulations to Doug Manning.

Congratulations to Doug Manning, Director of Facilities.

Doug has been in a facilities leadership role at Jay Peak since 2015. He has held various 
positions at Jay Peak dating back to 1979. His most recent responsibilities include 
managing the electrical department and managing the facilities teams at the resort. 

DDoug has extensive technical experience having worked for many large industrial 
companies over his career. He has a great understanding of the complexity of our resorts 
facilities and is a terrific team leader. He leads by example and has earned the respect of 
his coworkers. Doug is an outside the box thinker and has brought countless 
improvements to our campus that help our buildings and operations departments run 
more efficiently. 

IIn addition to Doug’s current responsibilities he will now oversee the Condo and Waterpark 
Maintenance Departments as well as be a welcomed addition to the resorts Director Team. 

Please join me in congratulating Doug on his new role at the resort.

Andrew Stenger
Director of Mountain & Base Area Operations
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